

Andy Brydon 3 West Bank Manchester M11 1GBT

Tel:

01482 318952

Email:

martin.green@hull2017.co.uk

2 August 2016

Dear Andy,

Hull 2017 International Music Programme - Letter of Support

On behalf of Hull UK City of Culture 2017, I am delighted to lend my support to Curated Place's funding applications, strategies and partnerships.

I am very happy to confirm Curated Place have been appointed to deliver our international music programme for the UK City of Culture 2017.

We can confirm our full support in respect to your fundraising efforts and will be providing marketing and PR for your events, production support and infrastructure.

We can also confirm a £100,000 award to support your development of a significant programme of music activity.

On behalf of the Hull 2017 team, I wish you every success with your application and look forward to your organisation's contribution to the UK City of Culture celebrations throughout next year.

Yours sincerely

Martin Green Chief Executive & Director Hull UK City of Culture 2017

